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If the vehicle meets the rules and regulations of the road, they should be allowed on 

the road. During the winter, such a vehicle can be the only option to safely get 

around. Their ability to safely move around in the snow would be helpful to people 

who would otherwise be unable to get around. Or have to park their vehicle at the 

bottom of the hill and walk the rest of the way home carrying their stuff. 


